
November Twenty First 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty One

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc., 
Mr, J. Herbert Gebelein,
79 Chestnut Street,
Boston 8, Massachusetts.

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I enjoyed very much my visit on Thursday last, 
and will be pleased to hear from you at your earliest 
convenience.

It was real recreation for me to have the oppor- 
tunity to view the Edwards’ pieces.

I am,

Sincerely yours,
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